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Michelle Cordis

From: Brian Janowiak <Janowiak@mbkengineers.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 3:37 PM
To: Tim Jensen; Michelle Cordis
Cc: Bandy, Katherine@DWR; Nate Hershey; Mager, Randall@DWR; Pro Mitra; Pamela 

Forbus (pamforbus@sbcglobal.net)
Subject: RE: Marsh Creek Emergency Repairs
Attachments: Final Contractor Invoice.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Tim and Michelle, 
 
Our surveyors took topo shots along the entire repair site, which totaled 495 LF.  Below, you can see the property line in 
white, with the red portion being DWR property (228 LF, or 46% of total site) and the yellow portion being FCD property 
(267 LF, or 54% of total site). 
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I believe the simplest and cleanest way to split the cost would be based on the proportions of the total site length.  The 
contractor’s total invoice paid by the RD was $177,182.96, which means DWR’s cost share would be $81,504.16 and 
FCD’s cost share would be $95,678.80. 
 
If you concur with this assessment, you can send payment of $95,678.80 to Pam Forbus, the RD secretary/attorney: 
 
Reclamation District No. 2137 
343 East Main Street, Suite 815 
Stockton, CA 95202 
 
Feel free to call with any questions or if you’d like to discuss. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Brian Janowiak, P.E. 
Supervising Engineer 
  
MBK Engineers 
455 University Avenue, Suite 100 
Sacramento, CA 95825 
  
Office:  (916) 456-4400 
Mobile:  (916) 387-5138 
Fax:  (916) 456-0253 
Email:  Janowiak@mbkengineers.com 
 

From: Bandy, Katherine@DWR <Katherine.Bandy@water.ca.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 9:34 AM 
To: Tim Jensen <tim.jensen@pw.cccounty.us> 
Cc: Nate Hershey <Hershey@mbkengineers.com>; Mager, Randall@DWR <Randall.Mager@water.ca.gov>; Brian 
Janowiak <Janowiak@mbkengineers.com>; Pro Mitra <Mitra@mbkengineers.com>; Michelle Cordis 
<michelle.cordis@pw.cccounty.us> 
Subject: RE: Marsh Creek Emergency Repairs 
 

  

Hi Tim,  
 
Great news. Thank you so much.  
 
Brian Janowiak is your contact on the specifics like the numbers.  
 
Katie  
 

From: Tim Jensen <tim.jensen@pw.cccounty.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 9:25 AM 
To: Bandy, Katherine@DWR <Katherine.Bandy@water.ca.gov> 
Cc: Nate Hershey <hershey@mbkengineers.com>; Mager, Randall@DWR <Randall.Mager@water.ca.gov>; Brian 
Janowiak <Janowiak@mbkengineers.com>; Pro Mitra <mitra@mbkengineers.com>; Michelle Cordis 

 CAUTION - EXTERNAL SENDER: This email originated from outside of the organization. Only open links from TRUSTED 
sources. 


